
 

 
To:  Snyderville Basin Special Recreation District Board Members 
 
From:  Brian Kadziel, Recreation Manager 
 
Date:  July 2, 2024 
 
Re:  Fieldhouse cardio and fitness equipment purchase and installation 
 

***** 
BACKGROUND: 
 
District staff has identified older cardio and fitness equipment at The Fieldhouse facility that is 
eligible for replacement. The purchase of this equipment will be made with previously allocated 
capital replacement funds. If approved, staff will sell the current cardio and fitness stations to 
interested staff/patrons through surplus as defined in District policy.  
 
DISCUSSION: 
 
The Fieldhouse is currently using equipment in the upper cardio and fitness area that ranges 
from 8-12 years old. Recommended replacement for these machines is between 6-10 years. 
After reviewing different equipment with an emphasis on usability and ease of maintenance, 
the District recommends purchase of Precor Equipment from Pacific Fitness Products. Pacific 
Fitness Products is an approved State Contract Vendor MA#4178. 
 

The capital replacement funds will allow for the following machines to be updated: 

- (1) Smith Machine 

- (1) Angle Leg Press  

- (1) Power Rack  

- (1) Half Rack 

- (1) Incline Lever Row 

- (1) Glute Drive 

- (3) 4 ft. platforms for heavy lifting sound dampening 

- (3) Treadmills 

- (1) Assault ProX Bike 

- (2) Olympic Flat Bench 

 

Shipping charges, assembly, and set-up charges are included in the price.  

 
PROPOSED MOTION:  
To approve the purchase of the cardio and fitness equipment from Pacific Fitness Products, 

LLC in the amount of $71,042.00 using funds designated for such and allow the District 

Director to execute the related documents. 


